Minutes of September 11, 2017 Annual Meeting

Approved at the 10/16/17 Board Meeting

Opening Remarks

Kevin Hammack, President, welcomed everyone to the meeting, acknowledged our guests, and introduced the Board members and board candidates. He went over the items that were going to be discussed this evening.

Where We've Been and Where We're Going

Kevin discussed the primary responsibilities the HOA has with regard to the Park Glen neighborhood. In addition, he spoke about the numerous other things the Board does, far beyond the basic responsibilities.

Russell Zwerg, Vice-President, spoke about how the Association is driven by volunteers. What the Association does and how PGNA benefits our community goes way beyond our management company. It all depends on the volunteers on the Board and in many other roles. He also reviewed the PGNA website and how to interface with it.

Guest Speakers

Councilman Cary Moon joined us and discussed transportation, zoning and other projects specific to the Park Glen neighborhood.

Scott Cryer, Neighborhood Patrol Officer-Fort Worth Police Department, spoke about the Code Blue program and credited it for why our neighborhood is such a great crime-free neighborhood. He also spoke about his other functions within the PGNA neighborhood and informed us of the new North Fort Worth division headquarters being built.

Stephanie Klick, State Representative, discussed the Legislative Session and the Special Session for this year, along with the many reforms worked on.

Barry Cram, Community Engagement Liaison, was seated at a table to hand out community information.

Daniel Guido, PGNA Neighbor, presented ways to add value to our Neighborhood, including many different ways to get to know our neighbors and how easy it is to gather together for a cause. He discussed his belief in how "neighboring" increases value to our Neighborhood in many intangible ways that are started from the grassroots.

Election Results

 $Kevin\ Hammack --- President$

Russell Zwerg — Vice President

Kelly Wingo — Secretary

Susan Kenney — Director

Kim Bowden — Director

Barry Bryan — Director Tom Downey — Director

Kevin thanked everyone for attending.